THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

TO: MEMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL

RE: "KUSHIRO CUP" - OUTSTANDING CITIZEN AWARD

Madam and Gentlemen:

The members of the "Kushiro Cup Committee" who were appointed by Council on 1986 March 03, have reviewed the nominations and resumes that have been received for the "Outstanding Citizen Of 1985" award.

Burnaby service clubs, cultural, civic, athletic, veterans' and senior citizens' associations were contacted by letter and an article appeared in the February issue of the "Information Burnaby" newsletter requesting names and resumes of candidates for this award. Nine submissions were received and they have been reviewed on the basis of service rendered to the community during 1985. Your Committee, by a majority vote, would now submit the following recommendations for the approval of Council:

- (1) THAT Mrs. Sylvia Stillwell, of Apt. #113 Carrigan Court, Burnaby, B.C. V3N 4K1, be selected to receive the 1985 "Outstanding Burnaby Citizen" award, for her work as the President of the Burnaby General Hospital Auxiliary, particularly in raising \$100,000. in 1985 towards the C.T. Scanner as well as many other activities in the community.
- (2) THAT the following "runners-up" receive honourable mention for their work in the community during 1985 by means of a Certificate of Appreciation to be presented at the Municipal Appreciation Dinner on 1986 March 21.

Mr. Lloyd and Mrs. Maurine Harbor 6408 Brantford Street Burnaby, B.C. V5E 2S1

Mr. Gordon F. Winter 7547 Morley Drive Burnaby, B.C. V5E 3Y2

Respectfully submitted

Tilliam a Lavarne

William A. Lewarne M A Y O R AND

Chairman, "Kushiro Cup Committee" Members: Aldermen D. P. Drummond And E. Nikolai